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 CHARM MinistriesCHARM MinistriesCHARM MinistriesCHARM Ministries News News News News    
This year CHARM has again been asked to help with the 

Townsend Fall Festival.  As a new ministry opportunity, 

CHARM has been asked to offer a play time for kids.  

They will let kids “wash” clothes on a scrub board and 

hang them to dry.  There will be a ring toss and other 

games.  They would like to provide face painting, if 

someone volunteers.  Volunteers will continue to tell Bible 

stories to children in the “little church”.  Many of the 

children they meet have never heard simple stories from 

God’s word.  You can also help take snacks and drinks to 

the vendors, help clean tables where visitors eat lunch, or 

prayer walk the festival grounds.   You are asked to 

schedule at least a two hour shift between 9AM and 7PM 

Friday, September 26
th
 or Saturday, September 27

th
.  

Volunteers will receive free parking passes.  To volunteer 

contact Joe or Linda Ledford at joeledford@cbalive.org 

or call 865-228-1642. 
 

Charm is also looking for volunteers to help with this 

year’s Maryville Fall Festival.  The dates for this year’s 

festival are October 17
th
, 18

th
, and 19

th
.  Because there will 

not be a dining tent this year,  CHARM will need 

volunteers to help with the prayer chapel and to help in 

the vendor area.  You are asked to serve at least a two 

hour shift.   

If you interested in being “on mission” with CHARM this 

year at the Maryville Fall Festival, please contact LeaAnn 

Lewelling at laalcharm@gmail.com or  

(865) 661-2741.  Thank you for volunteering and please 

keep all the volunteers in your prayers. 
    

SSSSecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteers 
Sunday, September 21

st
        

1
st
 Service David Bullen & Coy Bullen 

Sunday School David Bullen & Coy Bullen 

2
nd
 Service Andy Waters & Bob Dow 

Please contact Robert Galyon or turn in an “I Wish” card 

if you would be willing to volunteer.  

 

 



Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We have set Sunday, September 28

th
, as Senior Adult 

Appreciation Sunday.  We will have a luncheon 

prepared on that day.  Sign-up sheets are in the hallway. 
 

Altar and Foyer Flowers 
The following dates are still available for the altar flowers: 
 

 February 8
th
    March 1

st
  March 22

nd
  

 

Please email your name, address (WITH ZIP), phone 

number and COMPLETE message you want in the 

bulletin to sandra.dennis4209@gmail.com.  A 

confirmation will be sent to you by return email.  

Coulter’s Florist will bill you directly for the flowers you 

order.  The cost of the flowers, delivery, and tax is $37.09.  

For additional information, or if you have any questions, 

please call Sandy Dennis at 865-705-0031. 
 

Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

5
th
, from 2-3 PM. This is an organized silent stand for 

those who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are 

asked to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are 

unable to stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn 

chair.  We will meet in the parking lot of Morrell 

Investments,  636 W. Lamar Alexander Parkway (Mike’s 

Office) at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign up sheet available in 

the foyer hallway.   
 

KIT Group NewsKIT Group NewsKIT Group NewsKIT Group News    

The KIT Group will be going to the Cumberland County 

Playhouse on November 6
th
, to see “Inherit the Wind”.  

The cost per ticket is $23.00.  Reservations need to be 

made by September 28
th
.  Contact Johnnie Moore at 982-

2721 or Helen Jo Edmonson at 983-3964.    

 

Wearing Of The PinkWearing Of The PinkWearing Of The PinkWearing Of The Pink    
We will again support Breast Cancer Awareness month by 

wearing pink on Sunday, October 19th.   

Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    
To the family of Hubert Whitfield. 

Jerry Whitfield’s father. 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

Thank You Notes 

Church Family, 

Thank you so much for all you have done during my 

accident, surgery, and recovery.  Your cards, phone calls 

and the food, but most of all for your prayers.  Thanks to 

Preacher Greg for staying late during my surgery to be 

with my family.  God has truly blessed us with such a 

caring church like Pleasant Grove. 
 

Carolyn & Doyle Sloan & Family 

 

Thank you, church family, for every act of love and 

support shown to our family during the passing of our 

mother and grandmother, Maxine Stringer.  We are 

humbled and very appreciative.  Mother loved this church 

so much, but is in such a better place. 
 

Bustin Family 
 

MUSIC NEWSMUSIC NEWSMUSIC NEWSMUSIC NEWS    

The choir is beginning their work on this year’s Christmas 

cantata.   If you would like to join us, we will be meeting 

each Sunday evening at 5:00 PM in the choir room, 

located directly behind the sanctuary.   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Sept. 21
st
 7:00 PM 

Faith Riders Thurs. Sept. 25
th
 6:00 PM 

Sr. Adult 

Luncheon 

Sun. Sept. 28
th
 Noon 

 

Sunday School NewsSunday School NewsSunday School NewsSunday School News    
“I Am a Church Member” is a little book that is being 

read by several of our teachers and our deacons. They 

have been asked to read it and pass it on.  If asked, please 

read it and pass it on. 


